
MINUTES 

A special business meeting of the Nashua Airport Authority (NAA) was held at Daniel Webster College, 20 

University Drive, Eaton Richmond Center, Room 100, on Tuesday, January 24, 2017. 

Chairman Rosenblum called the meeting to order at 6:01 pm. 

The special meeting is called for the NAA Board to review the duties of the airport manager and to be sure 

that all duties are being covered during the absent of the airport manager. 

ROLL CALL 

Present: Chairman Rosenblum 

Vice Chairman Cushing-Adams 

Secretary Scheifele 

Director Woods 

Director Duquette 

PUBLIC INPUT 

Weston Liu states that this is a milestone for the airport. He encourages the board to publish the position on 

the website. He encourages the board to look for someone who has experience working for a municipal 

board and marketing experience. He hopes the board includes some representatives from the community in 

the interview process. 

Peter Volheim - seconds Weston Liu. 

Chairman Rosenblum opened session to the board. 

Director Woods discussed the monthly contracts we currently hold in regards to the NAA computers, 

Constant Contact for email blasts, GoDaddy for web hosting and email. We also have an online account with 

Adobe. All these subscriptions are charged to the credit card previously held by the Airport Manager. 

Secretary Scheifele is working with Mary Beth to update the credit card information to the vendors. 

Vice Chairman Cushing Adams has asked the airport users to address concerns and complaints with Chairman 

Rosenblum and herself. 

Chairman Rosenblum updated the NOTAM list to include board members. Tower Chief, Brian Beane, stated 

that the tower would rather not issue NOT AM for airfield status. They are not on the field to determine the 

conditions of the surface. Chairman Rosenblum is also receiving all emails that are currently sent to Steve 

Bourque. All meetings will be covered by a member of the board. 

Director Duquette has become the point of contact for Gale Associates. He will be working with Mary Beth on 

incoming invoices and other administrative tasks. 

Secretary Scheifele is currently working on the answering system at the Nashua Airport. 

Greg Lison, Infinity Aviation, discussed the upcoming NBAA show in Fort Worth, TX. He is willing to bring the 

information and photos Steve Bourque was to contribute for the booth. The Nashua Airport Authority will 

continue to contribute their half of the booth for the show. 
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